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Updates from the  
Toowoomba Region

To find out more details, call 131 872 
or visit www.tr.qld.gov.au

Council meetings
The next Ordinary Meeting of Council will be held 
on 22 October commencing at 10am. All meetings 
are at City Hall, 541 Ruthven Street, Toowoomba.

Playspaces – Have your say 
We’re developing a strategy to determine the 
best design, use, location and development 
of playspaces across our community. The 
strategy will ensure we provide and manage 
these important assets for current and future 
generations. Have your say by 11 October and 
complete the survey at yoursay.tr.qld.gov.au/
playspace-strategy-survey or contact us for 
more information on 131 872.

Keep watch
Many of us seek swimming as a way for some 
fun and to cool off during the warmer weather. 
Although pools are lots of fun, it’s important to 
keep watch around the water at all times and 
ensure everyone remains safe. All the regional 
pools are now open. For information on your  
local pool visit www.tr.qld.gov.au/pools

Water restrictions
The warmer weather usually increases 
consumption and demand on our water 
resources. We can all do our part in keeping 
consumption down to preserve this precious 
resource. For information on efficiently using 
water inside and outside the home along with 
water restrictions  
and usage guidelines in your area visit  
www.tr.qld.gov.au/water

Draft Sport, Active Recreation 
and Healthy Living Plan
More than 1000 community members helped 
shape the draft SARHL plan through completing 
surveys and attending workshops during the past 
twelve months. We’re now inviting community 
feedback on the draft plan. The community 
can have their say until Friday 25 October. Visit 
yoursay.tr.qld.gov.au/sarhl

Australia day nominations
Nominations are now open for the 2020 Australia 
Day awards – closing 31 October 2019. This is a 
great opportunity to recognise those who make a 
significant contribution to our community. Who  
will you nominate? Forms are available online at 
www.tr.qld.gov.au/australiaday 

Have your say on the 
Mountain Bike Master Plan
A new master plan is being created to guide 
the future of mountain biking along the Range 
escarpment. You can share your ideas via 
yoursay.tr.qld.gov.au/mountain-bike-mp until  
25 October 2019. Hard copy feedback forms are 
also available at customer service centres.

Heritage Advisory Committee
Are you a heritage enthusiast? We’re seeking 
nominations for positions on the Heritage Advisory 
Committee. The Committee advises Council on 
heritage conservation, restoration, education and 
promotion. For more info on becoming a member 
please email heritage.advisor@tr.qld.gov.au or 
call 131 872. Nominations close 5pm Friday  
25 October.


